LETTERS TO THE EDITOR

Dear Editor:

A special thanks to Gary Goddard, Jim Osborn, the other club officers, and all club members who worked to make our meet successful. Surely, it was a gathering of the best Mustangs and enthusiasts in the Country! I appreciate all those who came by to check on parts or "talk shop". I, for one, am already looking forward to the next get-together.

Jim Bridges

Dear Editor:

We wish to express our appreciation for such a fine job that you and your staff did at the Mustang National. You are to be commended for the job that you did. Your and your staff put in a lot of long hours to make the Show the success it was. We think the judging was extremely fair and this is what made it the success it was.

Keep up the good work.

Sara and James Kinney

Dear Editor:

We would like to join everyone in complimenting the fine Regional Group from Tennessee and hope we in Florida can make similar progress in the coming year.

The '77 Grand National Meet was impeccable in every respect and everyone involved in the coordinating and implementation of this spectacular event are to be commended. May God continue to bless our growth in the future.

Larry Dobbs

Dear Editor:

With all things considered, we did enjoy the National Meet. However, we do hope that the Club has been formed for the purpose of preserving the Mustang and for this reason, the cars should be judged by authenticity (when I say this, I mean proper tires, wheels, etc., etc. that are era correct) rather than eye appeal, which means the little "plain janes" have to be considered right along with the more showy GT's. As the Club grows it may even be necessary to have more divisions for the various years and models within those years.

cont'd.:

We're looking forward to more local and national meets.

John L. Davis, Jr.

Dear Editor:

I would like to say that I enjoyed the National Meet very much and that our officers did an outstanding job. I have some suggestions that I personally think would make the meet more interesting and successful:

- 1. Require that all cars be on display for a specific time.
- 2. That the Best of Show can not be won by the same car two years in a row.
- 3. A strict set of judging guidelines be drawn up; therefore, all cars would have to meet specific criteria.
- That larger trophies be given for the winners.

Keep up the good work and will see you next year.

John Henderson

Dear Mr. President:

Jane and I would like to let you know, we enjoyed the Second Annual Mustang Meet at Stone Mountain, Georgia very much.

We had the opportunity to meet with you, Ken Yeager, Jim Osborn, George White, and Lee Greenfield along with wives, children and girl friends,

There were many others we met, renewing acquaintances and meeting new people also interested in Mustangs.

We feel the entire Meet was indeed a success and looking forward to the Third Annual Meet.

Irregardless of winning a trophy, we would like for you and the other Officers to know our feelings about the Judges. Their job of judging is a difficult one and they should be commended most highly for their task and conduct, in dealing with this trying assignment.

Bill & Jane Hatfield